FATHER KEITH WALLACE

¢ IMMACULATE CONCEPTION PARISH
710 SCUGOG STREET
PORT PERRY
9L 1E2
905 —985 - 7071

March 5, 2023

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ;
Attached is the annual Financial Stewardship Report for 2022.

You can see that we are doing well. For this I thank you.

Offerings have increased by over 40 % since last year.

And yet, as we all know and have personally experienced,

expenses in one’s life have also increased. This is due to both inflation

( such as the huge increase in our snowplowing costs and heating )

and the wonderful increase in the faith activity within your Parish.

This is why I have included a typical monthly calendar as to stewardship.

Finally, I also personally thank you for, because of your Offering,
prayers and stewardship I, as Priest and Pastor can joyfully exercise
my vocation of priesthood in Jesus Christ. Thank you most of all for that grace.

Yours In Christ
Rev .Fr.Keith Wallace
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